
 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Families,  

At the end of this half term Miss Jackson will be leaving Northbrook Primary Academy 

to take up a position at another school. 

We are pleased to have secured an experienced teacher, Mrs Prance to join our team 

after Easter, as Year 4 teacher for the remainder of the school year. 

You will have an opportunity to meet Mrs Prance next Thursday at Parent’s Evening, 

where she will be joining Miss Jackson. 

We hope you join us in thanking her for all her contributions and we wish Miss Jackson 

the very best of luck in her future career. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Shorrocks 

Headteacher 


